
 

 

 

Association of 

Northern California Oncologists 
 

is pleased to sponsor three talks for oncologists, oncology nurses, 
and oncology practice managers entitled 

 
Medicare Reimbursement for Oncology 2008 

Roberta Buell, MBA 
Managing Partner, Sausalito Healthcare Partners 

 
Medicare’s Part B to MAC Transition 

Gordon Hedrick, MHSA 
Field Reimbursement Manager, AstraZeneca Cancer Support Network 

These talks are scheduled for: 

  Wednesday Thursday Tuesday 
 January 2nd, 2008 January 3rd, 2008 January 8th, 2008 
 9AM-12PM 9AM-12PM 9AM-12PM 
 Hyatt Regency San José Fairmont Piccadilly Inn/West Shaw 
 1209 L Street 170 South Market Street 2305 West Shaw Avenue 
 Sacramento San José Fresno 
 (916) 443-1234 (408) 998-1900 (559) 226-3850 

Please call the meeting location of your choice for directions. FAX your reservation(s) 
to José Luis González, ANCO Executive Director, at (415) 472-3961 no later than 

December 28th, 2007. Registration/continental breakfast will be available at 8:30AM. 

I/We will attend the following Medicare Reimbursement for Oncology 2008 programs 
(please print clearly): 

Name(s):    Tel(s):  Date(s):   
 
         
 
         

Learn the latest information impacting Medicare’s reimbursement for oncology in 2008. Buell will 
provide a complete update of changes for 2008—coding, PQRI, ESAs, and strategies for the future. 

Hedrick will summarize CMS’s contracting reform, identify types of local contractors and the 
services they manage, and review implementation timelines and key issues for oncology practices. 

Roberta Buell, MBA, is an accomplished health care regulatory and reimbursement expert. Gordon 
Hedrick, MHSA, delivers comprehensive reimbursement field support for a wide variety of complex 

oncology therapies. 

Support for these meetings is being sought from AstraZeneca, Genomic Health, Novartis Oncology, 
Onmark/OTN, OSI Pharmaceuticals, and Pharmion; supporters will be announced at the meetings. 


